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Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello, I suggest this update include flashing lights to allow folks that use the bike boulevard to
cross more safely. During high traffic hours, many motorists speed up the hill, so pedestrians
and bikers need the additional visibility for safety. Especially in the coming winter months
when light is low at high traffic times.

Thanks,
Christina Libs, e dayton and n Baldwin resident.
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